
 

 
Dear Pharmacist,  
 
SAPC e-Note: Request for reasons: Your non-compliance with 2020 CPD requirements  
 
According to Council records, you have not complied with 2020 Continuing Professional Development 
(CPD) requirements by the last date of the extended deadline for CPD submissions. Please find the 
attached letter concerning this matter.  
 
You are required to submit, in writing, reasons why your name should not be designated as non-practising 
in the register of Council and why disciplinary action should not be instituted against you for failure to 
comply with the 2020 CPD requirements.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
VM Tlala  

Registrar/CEO 
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